SCHOOL WIDE TYPING COMPETITION

Grades 2th - Bth

WHEN: December 4th - 7th, 2017 and March 19th - 22nd, 2017
WHERE: in the computer lab during computer class
WHY: to improve Saint Ann students’ keyboarding skills

HOW to prepare for it?

In addition, to our school practice, students need to practice twice a week
at home. It can be half hour sessions. Proper finger technique and correct
posture are a MUST. During the competition students will be given a
handout with age appropriate literature. They will use Microsoft Word to
type as much as possible in a 20 minutes gap. Then, the teacher will do a
word count and subtract any word underscored in red, to figure out the final
AWPM (Adjusted Words Per Minute) score.

Recommended free site for practice: www.typingclub.com (Sign Up and
Dismiss Adds.)

PRIZES: There will be a winner per grade and each winner will be awarded
an “Out of Uniform Pass”!


http://www.typingclub.com/

